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Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-2337/Fax (505) 665-1812 

George J. Rael, Manager 
Environmental Projects Office 
Los Alamos Site Office 
3747 West Jemez Road 
TA-3, Bldg 1410, MS A316 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Date: JAN 0 6 2011 
Refer To: EP201O-0559 

Subject: Supplemental Tritium Report for Material Disposal Area V 

Dear Mr. Rael: 

Enclosed please find two hard copies with electronic files of the Supplemental Tritium Report for 
Material Disposal Area V. This report presents a technical analysis of tritium vapor at the site and 
recommends a path forward with respect to tritium monitoring. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bruce Wedgeworth at (505) 231-0108 
(qrucew@lanl.gov). 

Sincerely, 

'"~t:~'~Dj=W' 
Environmental Programs 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 

An Equal Opportunity Employer I Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the 
National Nuclear Security Administration of the U.S. Department of Energy 
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Attachment: Two hard copies with electronic files - Supplemental Tritium Report for Material 
Disposal Area V (LA-UR-1O-8366) 

Cy: (wIatt.) 
David Rhodes, DOE-LASO, MS A316 
Bruce Wedgeworth, EP-TA-21 Closure Project, MS M992 
RPF, MS M707 (with two CDs) 
William Alexander, EP-BPS, MS M992 

Cy: (w/o att.) 
Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM 
Annette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Paul Huber, EP-TA-21 Closure Project, MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Michael J. Graham, ADEP, MS M991 (date-stamped letter emailed) 


